BETHEL PARKS & RECREATION

Clifford J. Hurgin Municipal Center, 1 School Street, Bethel, CT 06801
Phone: 203-794-8531 Fax: 203-778-7519
www.bethel-ct.gov

May 23, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

On Friday May 26, 2023, Lawn Doctor under the direct supervision of General Manager
John Demeyer, License #S-5363, will be treating the athletic fields with Stage 3, which is
a natural base/organic fertilizer.

The applications will be performed by Michael Snow, License #0-22411 and Ryan
Andrew, License #S-5990. They will be performing this treatment between the hours of
5am and noon.

The following fields scheduled to be fertilized are:

Hunt Field

DeSantis Field
Rockwell Field
Lower Soccer Field
Rourke Soccer Field
e Berry School

If you have any questions, please call the Parks and Recreation Office at 203-794-8531.

Sincerely,
Rachael McGrath, Director



